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September 2018

Dear Valued Patient,

We'd like to share some exciting news with you regarding some changes in our practice. In
order for us to continue to provide the high-quality care you expect and deserve, as of Oct.
1, 2018, we will be joining Lehigh Valley Physician Group (LVPG), a not-for-profit

subsidiary of Lehigh Valley Health Network (LVHN). LVPG is one of the largest medical
groups in the United States, with more than 1,300 providers and more than 160 practices.

Effective Oct. 1, 2018, our practice name and location will change to:

LVPG Family Medicine-Lehighton
363 N. First St.
Lehighton, PA 18235
Phone: 484-464-9510

Even though our name and location has changed, you can expect the same quality care and
service to which you are accustomed. Our family medicine clinician, Kenneth Sharp, DO,
will continue to personally manage and coordinate your treatment, but we now have the
resources of LVHN at our disposal.

Our new affiliation will have an impact on your patient records. For your convenience, we
have included the medical records release form to help facilitate a smooth transition.
Please bring the completed form with you to your next visit.

You can learn more by calling our practice at 484-464-9510, calling 888-402-LVHN
(5846) or by visiting LVHN.org/findadoc.

Thank you for the privilege of serving you. We look forward to working with you as
partners in your health care for years to come.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sharp and Team

Enclosure: Consent for Release of Protected Health Information



